
Response to Data Request SD-PUC-01.14  

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

  

OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY  

Docket No: EL23-027  

 

Response to: SD Public Utilities Commission   

Analyst:  Pat Steffensen 

Date Received:  October 02, 2023 

Date Due:  October 17, 2023 

Date of Response: October 17, 2023 

Responding Witness: Matthew J. Olsen, Manager, Regulatory Strategy/Compliance, 

(218) 739-8657 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

Would Otter Tail agree to revise the Customer Implementation Notice in Attachment 3 to clarify 

that Otter Tail is not requesting a change in any rates in this filing? If so, please provide.  

 

 

Attachments: 1 

Attachment 1 to SD SD-PUC-01.14.pdf 

 

 

Response: 

 

Otter Tail would agree to revise the Customer Implementation Notice to clarify that we are not 

changing any rates in this filing. Included with this Data Request is an updated Customer 

Implementation Notice. 

 


